
Our children enjoyed creating their science projects as 

part of our Science week. Each class took part in a 

range of fascinating experiments. The Head from   

Campion school came and led a mind boggling assembly, 

he then judged the projects. He commented how     

confident our children were when they spoke about their 

learning. Twelve children’s projects will go to Warwick 

University in May to enter their Science Fair, lets hope 

we have some regional winners again this year. 


